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Candidacy of the United States of America to the Vice Chair of CICAD 



UNITED STATES PERMANENT MISSION TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20520

No. 67-B

The United States Permanent Mission to the Organization of American

States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for

Multidimensional Security and the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control

Commission (CICAD) and has the honor to inform that the United States

hereby submits its candidacy for Vice Chair of CICAD for the 2018-2019

period and subsequently Chair for the 20 19-2020 period, recognizing the

significant contribution that said body makes to facilitate hemispheric

cooperation on drug abuse control and reduction.

The Permanent Mission of the United States avails itself of the opportunity

to renew to the Executive Secretariat of CICAD the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Executive Secretariat of the

Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission,

to the Organization of American States,

Washington, D.C. September 26, 2018


